
 
 

 

STAFF REPORT ON PROPOSED LEGISLATION 

 

 

To:  Mayor Gavin Buckley 

 

From:  David Jarrell, City Manager  

 

Date:  December 28, 2021 

 

Subject: R-1-22, Compensation of Acting Department Director Agyemang-Duah  

 

 

This Resolution provides the City Council’s consent for compensating Kwaku Agyemang-Duah 

as the ADOT Acting Department Director beyond six months as required by City Charter Article 

VI, Section 2.   

 

The Director position was recently re-advertised on December 16, and we anticipate the review 

of applications will begin in late January 2022. 

 

 

Prepared by David Jarrell, City Manager  


